## **Michael Magnant**

From:

Lyons, Johanna < Johanna.Lyons@dred.nh.gov>

Sent:

Friday, August 19, 2016 11:58 AM

Subject:

Jenness State Beach Redevelopment

Jenness State Beach Community Outreach Meeting August 31, 2016 - 6:00 pm Rye Library 581 Washington Road, Rye NH

The Division of Parks and Recreation invites you to a community outreach meeting to discuss the current status of the Jenness State Beach Redevelopment project, a request to modify existing plans, the basis for the current design, and effects of modifications on the facility, project timeline and budget.

Funding of \$825,000 has been appropriated in the 2016-2017 Capital Budget for the redevelopment of Jenness State Beach facilities including a new bathhouse and improvements to the parking lots.

Project Information and Other Resources are located on the Jenness State Beach Redevelopment Webpage, http://www.nhstateparks.org/news-and-events/projects/jenness-beach-redevelopment.aspx

Johanna Lyons
State Park Planning and Development Specialist
DRED - Division of Parks and Recreation
172 Pembroke Road, Concord, NH 03301
603/271-3556

New Hampshire State Parks are self-funded through the fees collected for recreational activities and support the maintenance, protection and preservation of our scenic, historical, recreational and natural areas throughout the state.